
Resolution of Appreciation 
 

JOAN KAY 
MAY 12, 2022 

 

 

WHEREAS, Joan Kay, MHLS Financial Assistant, has announced her retirement 

from the Mid-Hudson Library System after 22 years; and 

 

WHEREAS, Ms. Kay has provided excellent leadership to ensure the financial 

transparency and integrity of our organization during her tenure; and 

 

WHEREAS, Ms. Kay has played a critical role in securing multiple State Aid for 

Library Construction Program grants to improve the facilities of the Mid-Hudson 

Library System; and 

 

WHEREAS, Ms. Kay has distinguished herself as an excellent problem solver and 

a supportive, incredibly gracious colleague; and 

 

WHEREAS, Ms. Kay has been invaluable to creating an organizational culture that 

respects environmental sustainability through her dedicated service on the Mid-

Hudson Library System’s Sustainability Initiative Team; and  

 

NOW THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the Board of the Mid-Hudson Library 

System hereby expresses its profound gratitude to Ms. Kay for her service to the 

organization, for her sound advice and positive attitude, all of which has 

enhanced our workplace and ensured our organization is fiscally sound.  

_____________________________ 

Ric Swierat, President of the Board  

of the Mid-Hudson Library System 


